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BMV Opens New Self-Service Kiosk in Hobart 
 
INDIANAPOLIS— The Indiana Bureau of Motor Vehicles (BMV) announced the installation of a new BMV 
Connect kiosk in Hobart. The kiosk is located at the Hobart Police Community Center, 705 E 4th St., Hobart, IN 
46342, and is available 24 hours a day, seven days a week. The Hobart location is one of over 50 across the 
state.  
  
BMV Connect kiosks offer more than a dozen of the most common transactions including getting a new 
registration, renewing a registration, renewing a driver's license or ID, getting a duplicate title, getting an official 
driving record, and much more. Customers can complete transactions in either English or Spanish.   
  
For a complete list of kiosk locations and available transactions, or to complete an online transaction, visit 
IN.gov/BMV.   
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